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Dear Parents / Carers         16th January 2024 

NSPCC Number Day is a maths-inspired fundraising event where schools across the UK raise money for 
the NSPCC. 

NSPCC Number Day is a special day where the children are invited to come to school wearing a number 
inspired item of clothing.  They will take part in some special maths activities as well as an important 
NSPCC assembly.   The donations raised from Number Day will support vital NSPCC services such as 
'Speak Out. Stay Safe', which visits primary schools across the UK to teach students all about the dangers 
of abuse and what they can do to stay self and help others. 

We will be celebrating NSPCC Number Day on Friday 2nd February. Here are some examples of 
numbered clothing that the children may wear on this day: 

             

    
If your child is feeling creative, they might want to create their own number t-shirt! They may also wear 
clothing linked to another area of maths (e.g. shape, pattern, time or money). 

We are looking forward to celebrating Number Day together and raising money for NSPCC.  Donation 
buckets will be at the entrance by the school office and by the alleyway. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Birley and Miss Bovington 
Maths Subject Leaders 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

